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Comment on Pharmac proposal to list a range of wound care products 
supplied by Smith & Nephew Limited 

 

The proposal for a  second range of wound products from another company has now been 
released by Pharmac as part of the process of rationalisation of wound products.  This is a 
comprehensive list, as was the previous one, but it will be easier to comment on product 
availability when all the proposals are in.  It remains to be seen whether some of the newer 
anti-microbial products, particularly the different delivery systems for PHMB 
(polyhexamethylene biguanide) are included as this is proving an extremely useful tool in 
the management of biofilms. 

 


